
 

 

CAIXA ECONÔMICA FEDERAL 
(State-Owned Company) 

 
 

NOTICE TO THE MARKET 
 

 
Caixa Econômica Federal (“CAIXA”) announces to the Brazilian society, to its clients and 
employees, and to the market in general that it has published its 2024 Integrated Report on 
its Investor Relations website (https://ri.caixa.gov.br/). 
 
The Integrated Report outlines how CAIXA creates value through its strategy, governance, 
and performance. It is designed to communicate clearly and objectively with citizens and 
stakeholders interested in the bank’s operations. 
 
The full document is available on the Investor Relations website, under the Integrated Report 
section: https://ri.caixa.gov.br/a-companhia/relatorio-integrado/. 
 
 
 
 

Brasília, May 29, 2025 
 
 
 

Luiz Felipe Figueiredo de Andrade 
Managing Director of Finance and Investor Relations 

Caixa Econômica Federal 
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